
  
 

 
320 QUEEN STREET, PO BOX 70 CHATHAM, ONTARIO N7M 5K2 

PH (519) 352-6300 FX (519) 351-4059 
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April 12, 2011 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

 

Re:  Regional Planning for Electricity Infrastructure 

Board File No.: EB-2011-0043 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli,  

 

Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. (“CKH”) and Middlesex Power Distribution Corporation (“MPDC”) wish to 

participate in the upcoming Regional Planning Stakeholder Meeting scheduled for Thursday  

May 12, 2011. 

 

CKH & MPDC will not be seeking cost awards in this proceeding. 

 

Please forward all further correspondence or questions to the contact information below.  

 

Regards,  

 

[Original Signed By] 

 

Andrya Eagen 

Senior Regulatory Specialist 

Phone: (519) 352-6300 Ext. 243 

Email: regulatory@ckenergy.com 

 
CC:  Chris Cowell, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer 

 David Ferguson, Director of Regulatory Affairs and Risk Management 

Dan Charron, Director of Engineering and Technical Services 

mailto:regulatory@ckenergy.com

